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VISITORS AND CHILDREN ON CAMPUS 
 

Visitors 
It is the policy of the Board of Trustees to welcome and encourage members of the community 
and other interested persons to visit District facilities.  A visitor is defined as an individual other 
than a student, employee, or trustee of the District.  For the purpose of this policy, visitors do not 
include minor children under the age of 16.  
 
All visitors to District facilities and events are subject to District policies and procedures 
including, but not limited to, rules of student conduct as described in Board Policy 533.   
 
Minor Children Under the Age of 16 
Children are welcome at Mendocino College facilities in appropriate situations and while 
actively supervised by a parent, guardian, or responsible adult.  The District is committed to 
providing an environment which is conducive to study and work while supporting the personal 
safety of all members of the District community.   
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